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On 9th November 2017, the Communications Regulatory Authority (CRA) launched a public 
consultation on the revision of the “Class License for the Provision of Public Telecommunications 
Services On-board Aircraft” and requested written comments from interested parties. 

 
 

Six responses were submitted by the following parties: 

1. Access Partnership 

2. Inmarsat 

3. Ooredoo  

4. SitaOnAir 

5. Viasat 

6. Vodafone Qatar 

As part of the consultation process and in the interest of transparency and public accountability, 
the CRA is herein publishing the responses received. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 










































